

The meeting on 29 September was primarily concerned with the Overview & Scrutiny Improvement Plan.

An Action Plan has been produced to cover each recommendation made in Dr Snape’s report.     

The Plan, which included comment, based on the Management Committee’s views.  Actions, as agreed at the previous workshop, a person or group to lead that action, risk to successful Overview and Scrutiny development, priority and a timescale for implementation, all of which was considered for each individual recommendation.   We now have a very comprehensive plan covering the period from now to 2007.

I am pleased that a date has been set for the first joint meeting with the Executive to commence our work on the Improvement Plan.

Councillor Judy Prest

Chairman

Management Overview and Scrutiny Committee

25 October 2005
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